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Carols Dinner at Solrosen in Haga 

A reminder: 

  

We meet at restaurant Solrosen in Haga at about 19.30 following the St. Andrew’s Church 

carol service,  which starts at 18.00.  

The church choir members are invited to Solrosen.  

We will sing traditional Christmas Songs in English and Swedish and also listen to the 

excellent solo singer: Leif 

  

The price is 150 kr per member and this includes wine, vegetarian buffet, coffee and 

traditional British mince pies. 

We have less than 10 places left, so if you intend to take part you have to book at once. 

Bookings to Birger Ekengren 031 99 25 58 or via e-mail: events@angloswedish.se 
  

  

AGM 2016 

  

The Annual General Meeting will be held att Chalmerska villan (Club Avancez) on Tuesday 

23 February.   

After the meeting we will have dinner together and listen to  icebreaker captain of Oden, 

Anders Backman. 

Anders will speak about research in Arctis and Antarctis and show pictures. 

  

Annual family membership 2016 
  

The fee for next year is 150:- and can be paid to our plusgiro 242700-3 
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